

# Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542 E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net

24/09/18

Dear Parents/Guardians.

#### **Absence forms:**

Absence forms will be going out to those who have missed any days so far this year. We have new categories which parents can use to report why their child was absent. These categories correspond with those used to report attendance to Túsla.

### **Presidential Election:**

We have been notified by the Returning Officer for Wexford that our school will be used as a polling station in the upcoming Presidential Election on the 26<sup>th</sup> October. The school will be closed on that day.

## **School Fees:**

We have the vast majority of monies owed for school fees paid. Thank you very much to all the parents that have paid. I would like to remind the minority of parents that have not paid that money is due by the 30<sup>th</sup> September and we will be contacting those with unpaid bills after that date.

#### **School Mass:**

School Mass is at 10.00 a.m. tomorrow morning in the church. All welcome to attend.

# First Holy Communion:

First Holy Communion is on the 26<sup>th</sup> May 2019.

Le gach dea-ghuí	
Margaret Furlong	
Principal	